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 Asheboro High School BAND-O-RAMA set for October 24th 

 
ASHEBORO – Asheboro High School’s annual Band-O-Rama will be held on Tuesday, October 
24th at 7:30pm and will feature the entire marching band and color guard, approximately 200 
students, the largest marching band in the state of North Carolina. They will be performing 
their half-time show, along with crowd pleasing music frequently heard in the stands at the 
Blue Comet football games. 
 
“We are in our 15th year for Band-O-Rama and the event continues to grow more and more 
each year,” said Phil Homiller, Asheboro High School Director of Bands. “This event helps raise 
funds for the Asheboro High School Band Boosters Club, so that we are able to give 
scholarships to students to attend our annual band trip to New York City or to help students 
with uniforms or equipment repair. This event is also a great way to highlight music from our 
marching season and bring our families together.” 
 
The community is encouraged to attend this special Asheboro High School Marching Band 
event in the Performing Arts Center. Tickets are $7 at the door and all proceeds will benefit the 
Asheboro High School Band scholarship program. 
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About Asheboro City Schools 
Asheboro City Schools is a medium-sized school district in North Carolina, serving 
approximately 5,000 students at eight schools and one five-star Early Childhood Development 
Center. The district’s mission is to graduate responsible citizens who are prepared to succeed 
in higher education or the career of their choice. For more information, visit the district’s 
website at http://www.asheboro.k12.nc.us/. 
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